Halloween 2020

On Fri 30th October the children can come to school in a dressing up
outfit for the whole day, if they want to participate. Usually children
change at school at lunchtime or go home for lunch but due to Covid
this can’t happen this year. The usual parade around the school can
not take place. Each teacher will plan activities in their classroom for
the afternoon to make this fun for their pupils. Each teacher will be
provided with some money so they can provide food for their class,
as we can not accept food brought in from home. We will also not be
able to 'dook for apples’ unfortunately. Thank you.



